Women’s Council of REALTORS® - Idaho
March 10, 2022 at 3:00 PM MST
Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Call to Order: Sarah Libengood 3:06 PM MST
Members in attendance: Sarah Libengood, Nicole Beebe, Tom Turner
Tami Sims excused-at WCR Leadership Training

Approval of February minutes.

Treasurer’s Report: Tami (Nicole read Tami’s email for the Treasure’s Report)
Current Balance $21,309.39 ($16,284.39 in checking and $5025 in savings).

North Idaho emailed Tami to let her know they mailed their local assessment check for $275 and she should have it anytime.

Pending Sponsors: Caldwell Banker North Idaho-$1000, Fidelity Title-$500 & Krisin Short-$500.

7 of the Past Presidents have paid.

Nicole delivered the invoice to her brokerage.

Bill Highway webinar on March 3rd had 12 attendees (Anna Hammons, Donald Cansino, Kadee McGwier, Kelly Allen, Kim Sitton, Nick Grohs, Nicole Laross, Tami Sims, Tiffany Hyatt, Yhindi Struthers, Tom Turner, Debbie Aguirre-Shank.

Upcoming Events:


Sponsorship: 
Past President Scholarships-7 have paid.
Need to reach out for more sponsorships.

Discussion on Chris Lee Sponsorship: The state WCR is going to donate $1000 and Sarah is going to encourage the local networks to match that so that we can give her $5000 from Idaho.

Network Reports:
Boise Metro-Had a great meeting on the 9th with a Women Realtor panel of agents in all different aspects of the industry that answered a number of questions on different topics. It was another sold out breakfast.
Canyon County-Sarah said their last meeting had about 50 people there.
SE Idaho-Ladies Night Out is April 22nd, and it will be a Red Carpet theme. Sarah is going to talk to Lexie about making sure someone from their network goes to Mid-Year, and it should be her or Kelly.
North Idaho-Kim talked to them on March 11th about holding a PMN class and got the following update: North Idaho is doing the PMN class to include CE and the date will be 4/28/2022. Also, their member meetings are going well.

New Business: Sarah said the class with Marlene Robinson, put on earlier in the day was really good. They had a few people Zoom in as well as in person attendees. 

We still need more Strategic Partners.

Mid-Year-due to budget shortages, Sarah recommended that we only send those that need to attend (Sarah, Nicole, Kim). We all agreed that it was budgetarily minded to only send the 3. The state already has two rooms reserved, so they are going to assign one room to whomever it is that the Southeast Network decides to send, and then they will put two ladies in each room and split the cost of the one room with Southeast. 

Tami suggested that we start collecting gift cards for the raffle at the state meeting. She said we budgeted $1500 of income from that raffle.

Other Business: 


Next Meeting: April 14, 2022

Meeting Adjourned: 2:24 PM MST


